Westfield State is coming to the end of a five year contract with Blackboard. Our current LMS system,
Blackboard UBN, will no longer be supported, in fact some of the features now are not being supported.

The new Blackboard system is dramatically different from what we currently have and use.

For the past 8 months CIT has been extensively testing 3 LMS systems.

We are looking for your input in this evaluation process and will be sending out a survey later this week.
The survey should take about 5 minutes.

Please take a few minutes to provide us your input on what you would like to see our next LMS do.

Thank you,

Lynn Zayac and CIT Team



